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I object to policy W4 Brooklands farm for several obvious reasons in the strongest possible terms as follows: 
The devastating impact on local health services and schooling, which has already risen to a level of utter chaos since 
the emergence of more recent housing developments in the Whitstable area, ie. ‘The Oaze’, ‘Mariners View’ and the 
current Thanet Way development heralding the sad loss of most of the once picturesque Duncan Down. 
Sewerage and surface water drainage are already at crisis levels, especially where the sewage has been discharged 
into the sea. Recurring problems with rainwater  flooding are obviously due to areas of natural drainage being built 
upon and the increased number of new access roads. 
Finally, the loss of our natural environment and wildlife is utterly  devastating, particularly with some species already 
threatened with extinction due to loss of habitat. 
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